Institut Universitaire de la Cote

wit e 118

ICIA - ISTDI ~-3IAC

1* February, 2019

The General Director of

CAMRAIL, Douala Cameroon
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Dear Sir/Madam,

RECOMMENDATION LETTER

We hereby recommend a professional internship tor the student SUNDZE
MOHAMMED who registered in our institution in ‘HND Level 1. SOFTWARE
ENGINEERING, with Reg. No: TUC18E0034435, throughout the 20182019

acadenmie year lor an miernslup.

This planned internship from June to august, will allow him ccaure
professional skills in order to enhanee him knowledge and achicvements. [2wall
also enable him to write his report which will be detended i front of a jury. As

such, your structure is of great advantage to meet up with the said objective.

Thank you for the continuous support that you have given to the supervision of
our students, who constitute part of the youth of our country. While waiting
for a favorable reply from you, we remiain open to give any information

concerning the student.
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